
Ogemaw Heights High School 
Daily Announcement 
Friday, May 23, 2025 

 

 
Congratulations to this week’s Falcons of the week - Kendra Temple, Alexis Rock, Archer Thorson, Natalie 
Dowell - please pick up your lunch, popcorn and slushy passes from Mrs. Rice in the office. 
 
Attention all seniors who have a CTE class your CTE teacher will be emailing you the senior CTE survey. 

If they have not already they will be this morning please do this as soon as time permits thank you 

 

If you received paperwork from Ms. Webb, please turn it in to her in the library as soon as possible. 

 
Seniors, Over the summer your WBRC Gmail account will be deleted. If you need any email or documents 

out of your Google account please back them up by 6/30/2025 or they will be gone forever. 

 

Students interested in travelling abroad in June of 2026 to Costa Rica and Guatemala, please see Dr. 

Willey. Students interested do not need to be current Spanish students, and current seniors are 

permitted.  

 

Falcons, sometimes making the right decision is tough. We question ourselves, and perhaps others 

question our motives as well. There are other times, however, where the right decision is the clear path 

forward.  That brings us to our word of the week: Rectitude.  Rectitude is righteousness, integrity, and 

honesty. It is the commitment made to what is just and moral. Here it is in a sentence: "The judge was 

known for his rectitude and fair decisions in every single case.  There was no doubt that he held himself 

to the highest of standards." See the display case near the main office for more information about our 

word of the week.  

 

Today in Sports 

 

 

 

 

 


